ECEIVER,

Design Development Architects

fs 292o-14

DEPT. OF TECHNICAL SERVICES
PLANNING DIVISION

23 Arlo Lane

February 2022

Please let this letter serve as our request to extend the site plan approvals granted by your office for
an additional year. While we have tried to secure a building permit we have found the process difficult
and ask that you permit the site plan approval to remain open for an additional year as we work to
secure permits to complete the work needed to make this a viable building.

Sincerely,

Ron Hoina, AlIA
Partner 7
DESIGN DEVELOPMENT ARCHITECTS Copizs,,.,
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